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Head of Secondary: Emma Hickey

July 2024

Dear families,

GCSE Results Day — Thursday 22 August

I would like to congratulate our outgoing Year 11 once again on their excellent conduct throughout the 2024 exam season.
They demonstrated hard work, trust and fairness in all their exams. They are now one step closer to reaching university
or a real alternative; we are very proud of them.

| am sure that your child is eagerly awaiting their well-earned results. Dixons Trinity Chapeltown Academy Results Day will
take place between 9am — 11am on Thursday 22 August.

We are aware that most students will want to receive their exam results in person and many parents will wish to
accompany their child. You may arrive any time between 9am and 11am to reception. You will be directed to the Dining
Hall, where students will receive their results. Students can also access support and advice regarding choices for their next
steps in education.

Please be aware that only the named student can collect the results. Parents and other representatives will not be able to
collect results on a students’ behalf unless they have written authorisation from the student to do so. This written
authorisation should be emailed to evarley@dixonstc.com, by no later than Wednesday 21 August. The email must
contain the student’s full name and date of birth, and details of the person they are nominating to collect their results.
The authorised person must also bring photographic ID of themselves when they come to collect the results.

We are developing a Student Alumni Network at Dixons Trinity Chapeltown as we want to stay in touch with as many of
our students as possible to find out how they are doing at college, university or in their careers. Many of the Year 11s have
provided us their personal email addresses so that we can do this, and we are keen to keep in touch with them over the
months and years ahead. If you still have any of their old uniform and are willing to donate it back to the academy so we
can use it to support other families, who may be in need, we would greatly appreciate this. You can drop any uniform
donations to reception during the academy day until Thursday 18 July or on results day.

I hope you are having an enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 22 August. If you have any queries,
please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully,

Ms E Hickey
Head of Secondary




